

Office of the County Treasurer

Trisha Nesbitt, Treasurer Tania Sheeley-Myers, Chief Deputy

219 East Paw Paw Street, Suite 101
Paw Paw, Michigan 49079
Phone: (269) 657-8228 Fax: (269) 657-8227
E-mail: Treasurer@vbco.org

January 20, 2020

Dear Taxpayer:

I would like to take this opportunity to make you aware of some changes regarding the **summer 2021** tax collection.

As you may know, the Van Buren County Treasurer previously collected **summer taxes** for South Haven Charter Township. Beginning this year, **summer taxes** will be payable directly to South Haven Township.

Please be sure to note the updated mailing address and collection dates/times on the summer bill which you will receive in July 2021.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact my office with any questions or concerns. We can be reached by phone at (269) 657-8228, or by email at Treasurer@vbco.org.

Sincerely,

Trisha Nesbitt

Van Buren County Treasurer

Tellia Michigan